
	

 

Vanderbilt Learning Center Newsletter 
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School Notes 
There will be no carline pick up 

available on Wednesdays in 
December (12/5, 12/12, 12/19). 
VPC is hosting a series of very 

special Advent concerts beginning 
at Noon in the sanctuary. They 

will last approximately 30 
minutes. You are all invited to 
stop by before pick up in the 

classroom. Come listen and find 
some holiday peace, hope and joy! 

 

Save the Date 
 

3rd – Family Dinner Night at California Pizza 

Kitchen (Waterside). 11am-10pm. Bring flyer!  

6th – Salvation Army Angel Tree Gift Return 

7th – NO SCHOOL, CCPS Calendar 

17th – VLC Christmas Concert 6pm VPC sanctuary, 

5:45 pm drop off your child in their classroom. 

19th & 20th – Class Christmas Brunches, see your 

classroom teacher for details and times. 

24th – VPC Christmas Eve family interactive 

church service & Alleluia Choir 3:00 p.m. 

24th through January 2nd – Merry Christmas! 

Winter Break, NO SCHOOL 

January 3rd or 4th - Welcome back to school! 

4th – First Friday Parent Team Mtg. 8:30a 

____ 
 

 

THANK YOU ALL from the Parent Team 

 
 

Prayer Request 

Thank you for your continued show of love and 
support for the Steinmann family. Luke is home! 

Please continue to keep him in your prayers during 
his recovery. 

 
Birthday Wishes 

12/16 - Mrs. Brooke Michie 
 
 

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church  

 

Dear Families,  

Merry Christmas and happy holiday wishes to our families and 

students. My hope for all of us is to slow down and enjoy the 

magic of Christmas with our children. As we model the 

importance of giving to others, let us also show our little ones 

that there is so much joy and peace in small, everyday moments. 

Spreading love and kindness, peace and hope.    

Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director 

 
• VPC will be hosting a Drop and Shop on Saturday, December 8th 

from 10:00am-3:00pm for children ages three and older, to come 

and enjoy holiday fun and snacks while you get your errands done. 
Please sign up outside the Student Center and choose your time 

slot. For questions contact Amanda Rowe, arowe@vpcnaples.org. 

• Please join us for our family interactive Christmas Eve church 
service at 3:00 p.m. on December 24th.  

 

 

	


